
Saint Joseph Parish
215 Falls Ave.

Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44221



     Friday, December 24  Christmas Eve 
  NO 8:45am Mass
  4pm Mass~ Church William Uehlinger III & the 

DeSalle family
  4:15pm Mass~ GYM Al & Mary Louise Brannan
  6pm Mass~ Church Bud & Catherine Garske

  Saturday, December 25
   Christmas Day

   The Nativity of the Lord
   9am Mass Laura Genevish 
  11am Mass Allie, Rose, Alan & Al Jr. 

  LaMonica
  NO Confessions  
  NO 5pm Mass

  Sunday, December 26  
      The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph 
   8am Mass Louis Ciraldo Sr.
  10am Mass Carmela Balasco
  12pm Mass Dominic & Viola Rizzo
         
     Monday, December 27 / St. John
  8:45am Mass  Deceased members of the 

     Ronca Family

  Tuesday, December 28 / The Holy Innocents
  8:45am Mass   Natalie Bozek

  Wednesday, December 29 / Weekday
  8:45am Mass People of St. Joseph

  Thursday, December 30 / Weekday
  8:45am Mass Lorraine Cody
       

  Friday, December 31   New Year’s Eve 
  8:45am Mass Kathryn Rizzo
  
  Saturday, January 1  New Year’s Day

Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God
  3:30-4:30pm Confessions
  5pm Mass Allie, Rose, Alan  & Al Jr.

        LaMonica

    Sunday, January 2
  Epiphany of the Lord 
   8am Mass Fr. Joseph Malik &

Fr. Jack Andrecic
  10am Mass             Richard Johnson
  12pm Mass Jennifer Biscan

Mass Intentions Offertory Giving:  December 19, 2021
Unavailable at !me of Publica!on.

Will be in next Bulle!n.

Friday, December 31, 2021 ~ New Year’s Eve
8:45am ~ Church

Saturday, January 1, 2021 ~ New Year’s Day
5:00pm ~ Church

Sunday, January 2, 2021 ~ Epiphany of the Lord
8:00am ~ Church
10:00am ~ Church
12:00pm ~ Church

Offertory Giving:  December 12, 2021
Regular Collection.............................. $12,486.78

Utilities ........................................................ $285.00  

Parish Improvement.............................. $3,080.00

Music.............................................................$10.00

Faith Formation .........................................$110.00

Education/Help a Child .............................$85.00

Raise the Roof ...........................................$450.00

Parish Coronavirus Aid................................$35.00

School Donation .........................................$90.00

Athletic Donation..........................................20.00

Children’s .....................................................$17.00

Candles ......................................................$294.12

Flower Fund................................................$347.00

Vocation Fund...........................................$197.00

Immaculate Conception...........................$45.00

Christmas....................................................$600.00

Other Holy Days ..........................................$60.00

TOTAL ................................. $18,211.90

Diocesan Giving: December 12, 2021
Religious Retirement ............................. $1,227.00

World Mission ...............................................$25.00



The two “Sanctus Lamps”
will burn next week for

Louis Ciraldo Sr.

Thank You!
Fr. Jared, Fr. McCarthy, Deacon Kent, 
and the St. Joseph Parish Staff extend 
their thanks to the many of you who 
have sent cards, goodies, and other 

treats for Christmas! 

Gift Bags for each St. Joseph Family
In secular culture the 
Christmas season begins 
around Halloween and 
ends on December 26. 
However, for us in the 
Catholic Church, the       
liturgical season of 
Christmas starts on December 25! This means 
that our time of celebration has just begun! 
After all Christmas Masses, there will be a gift 
bag for you to take home (one per family). 
Included in the bags are some resources to 
help everyone keep the season of Christmas 
going: a book called “Busy Lives & Restless 
Souls”, to equip us with prayer tools that are   
accessible and practical within the relentless 
realities of our   daily routines; blessed Chalk 
and prayer service to bless your home on the 

Epiphany; plus prayers cards, 
activities, and more! We 
invite you to use these 
resources to live the season 
of Christmas to the fullest. In 
doing these things, each of 
us can focus on “reason for 
the season” as we extend 
the gift of Christmas into all 
aspects of our faith and lives. 

Parish Offices Closed
Friday, December 24
Monday, December 27
Friday, December 31
Monday, January 3

No December Adoration in the Chapel
There will NOT be Adoration in the Chapel on 
the last Friday of December. It will resume in 
January.  

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS    

Saturday 5pm Deacon Yoho

open
open

Sunday   8am Karen Janezic

Deacon Yoho

open

  10am open
open
open

   Noon Chuck Watt

Deacon Yoho

open

          LECTORS

Saturday  5pm Toni Thompson    

open

Sunday 8am Linda Putaturo

open

  10am Vicki Hoenigman

open

Noon Mary Watt

open

Liturgical Ministers ~ Jan 1/2, 2021
Sign up at saintjoe.org/emhc



First Communion Parent Meeting
There is a meeting for parents and students 
who will be making their First Communion on 
Wednesday, January 5, 2022 from 6:30-
7:45pm in the St. Thomas Aquinas Room in 
Jones Hall (School Gym Building). If you 
have any questions, please contact Jessica 
Plaspohl at 330-928-2173 or 
jplaspohl@saintjoe.org.

Fiscal Year 2021 Year End Report
The year end report for fiscal year 2021 (July 
1, 2020 through June 30, 2021) is now availa-
ble.  If you would like to receive a copy 
please send an email to news@saintjoe.org. 

Daily Rosary & Divine Mercy Chaplet
Join us to pray the Rosary and Divine Mercy 
Chaplet Monday thru Friday at 8:08am and 
stay for 8:45am Mass.               

Thank You!!
Thank you to all who donated to 
our Giving Tree! We were able to 
donate so many gift cards and 
needed items to Good Neighbors 
of Cuyahoga Falls and the Peter 
Maurin Center. God Bless!

Queen of Angels
The store will be closed during the week-
ends of Christmas and New Year’s, however 
if you would like to make an appointment, 
please contact Lisa at  330-352-7043.

Eucharistic Ministers Needed
St. Joseph Parish is in need of more 
Eucharistic Ministers. If you are interested in 
becoming a Eucharistic Minister and 
learning more about the virtual training, 
please contact Jessica Plaspohl at 
jplaspohl@saintjoe.org or 330-928-2173. 

SAVE THE DATES!
Parishioner Listening Sessions

As requested 
by Pope 
Francis,  all 
parishioners 
will be invited 
to participate 
in a synod, a 
thoughtful and 
prayerful listening session where 
parishioners’ ideas and observations of their 
Catholic identity are heard.   St. Joseph 
Parishioners will learn more at masses the 
weekend of January 15-16.   All will be 
invited to participate in sessions the week of 
January 17-23.   More info will be posted on 
our website after  January 1. 

The Diocese of 
Cleveland invites Saint 
Joseph Parish Families 
to come and hear the 
change ideas that 
are being proposed 
by the Keeping the 
Faith Strategic Planning Committee for 
Catholic Elementary Schools.  Your 
feedback is important and will help to keep 
our schools vibrant and strong into the 
future! 

Sessions will be held from 6:30-8pm at the 
following locations: 

Jan. 5, Seton Catholic School, Hudson
Jan. 12, Lake Catholic High School, Mentor
Jan. 19, Magnificat High School, Rocky River
Jan. 26, Virtual Session*
*Email leppich@dioceseofcleveland.org to 
RSVP. 



Dear Parishioners,
I know I do not say it often enough, but I sincerely thank you for being a member of Saint 

Joseph Parish, and I thank God for calling me to serve as your pastor.  God constantly does 
amazing things through and among us, with blessings too numerous to count! 

Though this year remained quite a challenge, our staff continued to come up with creative 
plans to continue to teach, minister, and evangelize to our parishioners, students, and neighbors in 
our community. Our St. Joseph Parish ministries also found creative ways to continue to serve and 
did much good for our Parish and our community.  Our annual Giving Tree was a big success as we 
were able to provide help at Christmas for Good Neighbors of Cuyahoga Falls and the Peter Maurin 
Center. 

Our ministries, along with the generosity of our parishioners, contributes to the long standing 
success of Saint Joseph Parish. Because of your commitment to our ministries, we are an ever 
increasing effective disciple of Christ. 

Once again, I thank God for you and for all the great parishioners of our community.  Please 
be assured that I remember you and your intentions in every Mass that I am privileged to offer.

God’s Blessings, Fr. Jared Orndorff, Pastor

From the Pastor’s Desk

Support our Ministries & School with a Christmas Gift
Giving to others is such a joy. Being a partner in movements that change individuals lives and enrich our community is 
so satisfying.  Our financial gifts do remarkable things when they are transformed into ministry and mission.

This year remained quite a challenge for ministering and evangelizing as we deal with a new normal.    We, at St. Joseph 
Parish, continue to increase our efforts to support both our parishioners and our community neighbors through 
celebrating the sacraments, evangelizing through our school and ministries, and serving those in need. 
Fortunately, the St. Joseph Parish Staff came up with creative plans that allowed us to continue to teach, minister, and 
evangelize to our parishioners, students, and neighbors in our community.   The articles in this bulletin are but a few 
examples.  

At this time, I invite you to prayerfully consider increasing your support of our 
Parish with a Christmas gift that will allow our staff to continue their extra 
efforts to help many of our St. Joseph Parish families weather this time of 
hardship. 

To provide your gift via credit card, debit card or bank EFT; visit saintjoe.org/
giving.   You may also mail your gift made payable to:  St. Joseph Parish, 215 
Falls Avenue, Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221.  

We need your support to continue this important work.   Financial gifts do 
remarkable things when they are transformed into ministry and mission!  

During this season, year after year, giving is where we find the true meaning 
and purpose for our lives.

Christmas Blessings,

Reverend Jared Orndorff, pastor



St. Vincent de Paul Society
Throughout 2021 the St. Vincent de Paul 
conference here at St. Joseph continued to 
minister to those in our parish community facing
financial hardships. The generous support of our 
parishioners (that’s you!) has allowed us to 
distribute over $28,000 in aid to those who 
sought help. Your generosity has kept the lights 
on, the heat and air conditioning working, and 
the water running for more than 60 families in 
our neighborhoods. This includes over $7,500 in 
rent and/or mortgage payments, helping those 
families to remain in their homes. 

As 2022 approaches our focus remains the 
same: to meet with those in need and share 
the love of Christ through visitation, prayer, and
financial assistance. We are always looking for 
new members! If you would like to attend a 
meeting or find out what we are all about, 
please call Laura Zuckett, 330-310-0476.

Ministry News
Prayer Shawl Group
Over 200 Prayer Shawls & Blankets have been 
made and given to infants, children, adults and 
the elderly.  Good Neighbors, the Falls Cancer 
Club, Cuyahoga Falls Schools, and area nursing 
homes have given out ministry's shawls and 
blankets, as well as agencies that serve our 
local veterans, the homeless, and women in 
need with children. Meetings are on the first 
Tuesday of the month from 6:30-8:30pm in the 
Nazareth Room, in Jones Hall (School Gym 
bldg.). During meetings, we pray for the 
recipient throughout the entire assembly. When 
completed, shawls and blankets are washed, 
placed in a plastic bag, then blessed by Father 
or Deacon. Materials and instruction are 
provided at the meetings. If you are unable to 
attend meetings but would still like to 
participate, or know someone in need of a 
shawl or blanket, call Joanne at 330-920-1389. 

Visit with Saint Nicholas Open House



Ministry News

All Saints Day Celebration

Arise Women’s Fellowship
Since 2019, the Arise ministry for young adult 
women has cultivated faith and fellowship. This 
past year, the group explored Blessed Is She’s 
Sisterhood Series, an 8-week study on the virtue 
and vice combos that are either elevating us or 
holding us back from fruitful relationships with 
Christ and others. Arise will continue to gather 
monthly and new members are always 
welcome. If you are interested in learning more 
about this ministry, please email Lisa Maruna at 
marunalisa@gmail.com.

Rosary Repair Ministry
The Rosary Making and Repairing ministry has 
been busy with the Rosary Club making a 
surprise for the Parish after the holidays. We 
also have been busy repairing damaged wire 
Rosaries for parishioners. If you have a 
donation, used Rosary, damaged Rosary 
needing repair, or just want to talk with 
someone about making Rosaries, please 
contact the Parish Rectory at 330-928-2173 to 
be directed with a ministry member. 

Pro-Life Group
Fr. Jared recently asked Denise Leipold, the executive director of Right to Life of Northeast Ohio 
and a St. Joseph parishioner, to head up the pro-life group at the parish. She agreed, but due to a 
recent long illness and her transition to retirement at the end of December and the training of her 
replacement, she has not yet begun her mission. However, once she meets with the committee, 
she has big plans for 2022 and beyond. Plans include parish participation in the Akron area March 
for Life in January, along with joining with churches across the county in the annual signature 
media campaign to help provide life saving resources to abortion minded individuals. Other long 
range plans are conducting sidewalk counseling classes at the parish to encourage witnessing at 
the Cuyahoga Falls abortion clinic, and a future parish meeting to discuss end-of-life issues and 
planning.  Volunteers will be needed for many of these events. If you are interested in joining the 
pro-life group, please contact Denise at denisemleipold@gmail.com, or call the parish office. More 
details and activities will be forthcoming in the new year. 

Bambinelli Blessing



St. Joseph Parish Men’s Group
Attention Men of the parish! Do you want to 
build friendships among other parishioner and 
connect with other Catholic men? Have you felt 
you need to grow in your relationship to God 
and in your faith? Then join consider joining our 
Men’s Fellowship! Open to all men of the parish 
21 years and older, we meet in Nolan Hall on the 
second Saturday of each month at 8:30am. We 
discuss the readings for the upcoming Sunday, 
as well as engage in informal conversation and 
fellowship. Please consider joining us.
Contact Deacon Kent for more information, 
deaconkent@saintjoe.org.

Boy Scouts Troop 180
The Scouts BSA (Boy Scout) Troop 180 is a youth 
ministry of St. Joseph made up of boys from 
grade 5 (age 10) through grade 12 (age 18). 
Troop 180 is now in its 37th year of helping to 
prepare young boys to be young men who 
make the right moral and ethical choices 
throughout their lives by instilling in them the 
importance of living the Scout Oath and Law. 
The Scouting program aims to help develop a 
scout’s character, leadership abilities, 
citizenship, and improve their personal fitness. 
If you or your son are interested in Boy Scouts, 
please contact Scoutmaster Zach Bruce at 330-
554-6266 or gtcbsatroop180@gmail.com or the 
Ast. Scoutmaster JJ Szahlender at 330-256-2666 
for more information. The Troop meets every 
Tuesday at 630pm in St. Joseph’s Scout Room. 

Cub Scouts Troop 3180
Cub Scout Pack 3180 is a youth ministry of St. 
Joseph Parish. Originally chartered in 1952, the 
Pack will celebrate 70 years of continuous 
service in 2022!

Cub Scouts is for boys AND girls in grades K - 5. 
The four aims of Scouting are citizenship, 
character, personal fitness, and leadership.

The past two years have been challenging for 
Pack 3180: in 2019 and 2020, we gained only 
one new Scout, while losing several who “aged 
out”, changed schools, etc. Our membership 
was at its lowest level in recent history. This was 
not unique to Pack 3180 though. Area Scout 
units experienced similar declines; some even 
ceased operating. But, there is new hope! This 
past fall we formed our very first Lion Den with 
four new kindergartners, a group of enthusiastic 
parents, and Mrs. Joanne Jauch as our new Lion 
Den Leader. If you are interested in Cub Scouts 
for your son or daughter, please contact 
Cubmaster Jim Nicholas at 330-760-1193 
or jnichol2@neo.rr.com. 

Ministry News

Lessons & Carols Concert



Ministry News
CYO
As we reflect on this past year, we are grateful to everyone who has donated their time on behalf 
of St. Joseph Parish CYO. Our coaches and board members as well as Parish and School 
leadership have been instrumental in navigating the uncertainties of 2021 to provide athletic 
opportunities for more than 100 student-athletes. Thank you to our parents and especially our 
student-athletes who have demonstrated good sportsmanship and teamwork on the court, field 
and race path. Below are just a few Falcontastic highlights from the fall and winter seasons: 
· Our fall service project involved student-athletes in grades 1-8 and created 60 care packages 

for people experiencing homelessness.
· Flag football returned to St. Joseph after a several year hiatus with a combined 3rd/4th grade       

boys team.
· For the first time in history, St. Joseph sponsored a 1st-3rd grade girls cheerleading squad.
· Our 6th grade girls volleyball team ended the regular season 5-3.
· Our 4th grade boys basketball team is undefeated heading into week 3 and our 5th grade boys
      team was runner-up in the Classic at the Castle tourney and has a 5-1 record.
· Our 8th grade student-athletes continue to make St. Joseph proud. A special thank you to their

coaches who have spent countless hours preparing them for competition and beyond.

Do you love athletics? Do you want to make an impact on young people? CYO is looking for an 
Athletic Director and other board positions beginning Fall 2022 and welcomes anyone interested in 
helping with this important Parish ministry to email SaintJosephFalcons@gmail.com. There will be a 
wide range of open opportunities at the end of this school year with varying time commitments.



St. Joseph Day ~ March 19, 2022
Volunteers needed for our Planning team! 
For St. Joseph’s Day, Saturday, March 19, 2022; we are planning a Parish Day of 
Prayer, Service and Celebration. Less than four months away, we are asking for 
volunteers to meet, help plan, and lead the day where we will gather for Mass, 
do service projects and have a celebratory Parish dinner in honor of our patron  
Saint Joseph.    If you are interested in helping, please contact Andy Davis at 
ajd60@uakron.edu or 330-715-1368.

Thank You Saint Joseph Parishioners!
During Priesthood Sunday weekend, Anthony Donatelli, a second year 
theologian in St. Mary Seminary studying for the Diocese of Cleveland, 
shared his vocation story with us at all Masses.   He now thanks us for 
supporting his vocation. 

Dear St. Joseph Parishioners,
I want to thank you for your own witness to Christ’s resurrection in your 
own lives! At first, I was surprised and overwhelmed when you donated 
to me more money than I could have imagined! Thanks to you all, I 
received over $1,900! Words cannot express my love and gratitude to 
you all! Jesus filled me with so much joy on Priesthood Sunday. My joy 
and love was due to the multiple encounters I had with every person at 
this Parish. 
You all inspire me to be more like the poor widow in the Gospel who gives all she has to God...you 
all did this to me on Priesthood Sunday. This Gospel passage became incarnate for me in my own 
life when it seemed as if you all gave to me all your wealth! On this weekend, God allowed and 
desired me to feel the love He has for each and everyone of you! Let me tell you IT IS A LOVE 
WORTH DYING FOR. I pray you all feel and know that you are inherently good, that you are all worth 
a life full of joy and endless love! Happy Advent and Merry Christmas! 
Love,  Anthony Donatelli

We at St. Joseph Parish can support Anthony and 
other seminarians through a commitment to The 
Heart of the Shepherd Campaign.   Heart of the 
Shepherd raises funds to renovate both St. Mary 
and Borromeo Seminaries, supports newly 
ordained priests by providing loan repayment 
assistance for their education, and assists funding 
the Retired Clergy Pension Fund.  

Saint Joseph Parish has made a commitment to 
support these important investments by pledging 
$128,000 to be paid over the next three years or 
$42,666 per year. Won’t you please prayerfully 
consider supporting the education tomorrow’s 
Catholic Church leaders?

You can donate at saintjoe.org/hos or by sending your check made payable to Saint Joseph 
Parish, 215 Falls Avenue, Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221.  Include “Heart of the Shepherd” in the memo 
line of your check.  Thank you for your consideration. 



 

St. Joseph Parish has a weekly       
 E-Newsle!er!! 

To receive it visit:   
saintjoe.org/subscribe 

Welcome to St. Joseph Parish in Cuyahoga Falls 
If you are new to the area and/or have enjoyed visiting and would like to become a member of 
our parish, please fill out the information below and put it in the collection basket.  We will contact 
you to get you fully registered. We look forward to welcoming you to our parish family! 
 
Name (s): ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

FAMILY PERSPECTIVES 
The Nativity of the Lord 
Throughout the entire season of Christmastide, 
there is a strong theme of light and darkness. At 
Mass today we hear proclaimed, “the people 
who walked in darkness have seen a great 
light.” For us as Christians, the light is a concept, 
but even more, it is a person. In Jesus’s life, all 
darkness is dispelled. Let us hold on to hope this 
Christmastide and proclaim that light is always 
stronger than darkness. 

Request a Mass Intention 
Mass Intentions may be obtained for loved 
ones, living or deceased, with a $10 offering. 
Next year’s 2022 Mass Book is almost filled, 
so if you are interested in requesting any, 
please call the Rectory at 330-928-2173 as 
soon as possible.  
 

Reserve a Sanctus Lamp 
Two Sanctus Lamps are burned per week ~ 
you may reserve just one or both for your 
loved one. There are no more available in 
2021, however there are many available for 
2022. They are a $10 offering per candle. 
Please call the Rectory at 330-928-2173 to 
reserve the lamps. 
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evergreen
	 turf specialist

Mike O’Brien, Owner
330-495-4528

Your Lawn Fertilization Expert
Specializing in fertilizer treatments, weed controls, grub controls, lime treatments & turf aeration.

Eric Anthony
Funeral Director
Catholics Serving

Catholics
McGowan-Reid & Santos Chapel

www.anthonyfh.com • 330.928.1313
Serving Cuyahoga Falls Since 1923

WEISENSELL, MASTRANTONIO & NIESE, LLP

JACK WEISENSELL
attorney at law
parishioner

23 S. Main St., Ste. 301, Akron
330-434-1000
jack@nwm-law.com

Riley & Sons Asphalt Co.
Residential/Commercial
Driveway Seal Coating

330-923-2680
Specialists in Orthodontics and 
Maxillofacial Orthopedics
Offices in Stow, Cuyahoga Falls, Akron, and Green.
Visit our website for addresses at: www.haasortho.com
330.688.8667
ROGER W. HAAS, D.D.S., M.S., ORTHODONTIST
MARK F. HAAS, D.D.S., ORTHODONTIST
ERIC J. HAAS, D.D.S., ORTHODONTIST

330-928-2147 | cliffordshoemaker.com

AKRON MONUMENT & GRANITE CO.
Helping Families Choose Their Monuments Since 1973

590 E. Tallmadge Ave. (next to DeVitis Italian Market)	 330-252-1746
PAYMENT PLANS AVAILABLE when you Pre-Plan.

Roland & Anna Leone, Parishioners for over 50 yearsRoland & Anna Leone, Parishioners for over 50 years
Jim Leone, Owner www.akronmonumentgranite.com

SHAW BODY, INC.
Since 1945

2937 STATE RD.
923-3519

	
Tom Shaw

	Helping
	Our 
	Parish
	Families
	Make 
	the Right
 	Move

Tony Morganti, CRS
Realtor
tony@tonymorganti.com
330-352-9513

Carol Morganti
Realtor
carolmorganti@remax.net
330-352-9516

“Helping People Live Better”
• 24 Hour Skilled Nursing Care
• Short & Long Term Rehab
• Alzheimers & Dementia Care

2910 L’Ermitage Place • Stow | 330-688-1188 | arborsatstow.com

Save $25 WITH THIS AD
Present at time of purchase. Not valid with other offers

StJ

	 330-923-1333
	 OH Lic #14610

	 www.beckwithheatcool.com
Joe & Betty Lamusga - 330-922-0002

cuyahogafallswindows.com

North Hill Glass 
& Mirror Co.

330-535-1558

ASSOCIATES IN FAMILY WELLNESS 
CLINICAL COUNSELING FOR: 
Adults • Teens • Children
Anderson Hawes, LPCC, LSW 

330-329-8425 
ahawes@sbcglobal.net 

Voted #1 Real Estate Company in the area!
Call today to see what your home is worth!

Cell: 330-730-2151  Office: 330-929-0707
204 W. Portage Trail Ext.  Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223

	 Tony ValleeSimon & Salhany
Realty Residential & Commercial 

Real Estate Agent

ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORSELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS
Residential • Commercial Residential • Commercial 
Industrial • High VoltageIndustrial • High Voltage

1033 Kelly Avenue, Akron 1033 Kelly Avenue, Akron 
www.jwdidadoelectric.comwww.jwdidadoelectric.com

330.374.0070330.374.0070

24 Hour
Service

330-688-1220
plumbing • heating

cooling • drains • wells 
pumps • tanks

www.JandJPlumbing.com

$25 OFF
*WITH THIS AD

Parishioner Owned

Contact John Plagens to place an ad today! 
jplagens@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6471

Proud to be partners in Catholic 
Education with St. Joseph Parish!

For information on application and enrollment, contact:
Office of Admissions | admissions@walshjesuit.org

(330) 929-4205 ext. 153
4550 Wyoga Lake Rd | Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44224

Strength, Stability & Expertise Since 1958

• LITIGATION  • FAMILY LAW • WILLS, 
TRUSTS, & ESTATE PLANNING • TAX PREPARATION

 • BUSINESS FORMATION

Joseph A. Ferrise, Attorney at Law
“Former St. Joseph Falcon”
330-604-6524
josephaferr isel lc@gmail .com

Andy Myers, Insurance Agent
(330) 945-4935

2787A Front St., Cuyahoga Falls
andymyers@allstate.com

Helping families like yours protect the things that are
important - Family • Home • Car • Boat • Business and More

A Tradition of Dignity and Respect Since 1875
Fairlawn • Cuyahoga Falls

(330) 867-4141 • www.billowfuneralhomes.com
Celebrating Six Generations of Dedicated Service to the City of Cuyahoga Falls

Stacy Billow, Charles Billow, Nathanael Billow, Ann Billow Grebelsky


